
Karnofsky Performance
Status

David Schiff,M J Van den Bent



  Prognosis in Advanced Cancer Paul Glare,Nicholas
A Christakis,2008-03-20 In order to make decisions
and offer quality health care, it is essential to
be able to predict survival and other outcomes.
This practical, evidence-based book brings
together prognosis information for patients with
advanced cancer.
  Metastatic Disease of the Nervous System David
Schiff,M J Van den Bent,2018-01-04 Metastatic
Disease of the Nervous System, Volume 149, begins
with an overview of the impact and range of direct
neoplastic involvement of the central and
peripheral nervous system, comprehensively
reviewing all aspects of brain metastases, from
clinical, radiological and neuropathological
manifestations, to the roles of surgery,
radiation, systemic and palliative therapy in
their management, and the complications of these
interventions. The clinical manifestations,
diagnosis and treatment of leptomeningeal, dural,
spinal epidural and plexus metastases are also
covered in detail. Covers all aspects of brain
metastases, from clinical, radiological and
neuropathological manifestations, to the roles of
surgery, radiation, systemic and palliative
therapy Presents a multidisciplinary review of the
evidence regarding accuracy of diagnostic testing
and evidence-based reviews of therapies Addresses
metastatic diseases of the nervous system for
residents, fellows and clinicians in neurology and
oncology
  Breaking Tolerance to Pancreatic Cancer
Unresponsiveness to Chemotherapy Ganji
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Purnachandra Nagaraju,2019-02-26 Breaking
Tolerance to Pancreatic Cancer Unresponsiveness to
Chemotherapy edited by Dr. Nagaraju, PhD., DSc.
focuses on overriding the resistance from
chemotherapeutic drugs with a broader range of
treatment options. It particularly focuses on
stroma, tumor microenvironment, stem cells,
stellate cells, transcription factors, growth
factors, and important signaling pathways. This
volume discusses topics such as pancreatic cancer
biology, current therapeutic options, EMT,
chemotherapy resistance mechanisms, and genetic
manipulations and natural products to enhance the
sensitivity of pancreatic cancer to chemotherapy.
Additionally, it discusses small targeted
molecules and pancreatic cancer trials, and
nanotechnology-based drug delivery. Breaking
Tolerance to Pancreatic Cancer Unresponsiveness to
Chemotherapy is a valuable source for researchers
and advanced students in cancer and oncology as
well as clinicians and medical students who are
interested in learning more about ways to break
pancreatic cancer resistance to chemotherapy.
Modulates the biologic properties of stroma in
pancreatic cancer by targeting the several
chemotherapy resistance mechanisms to impede their
malignant property by introducing new strategies
and drugs Provides information about on-going
research as well as clinical data on pancreatic
cancer and detailed descriptions about therapeutic
options for easy understanding Utilizes full color
figures to help the understanding of the content
and tables for easy comparison of information as
well as quick access to it
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  Cancer and Aging M. Extermann,2013-01-18 Cancer
is clearly an age-related disease. Recent research
in both aging and cancer has demonstrated the
complex interaction between the two phenomena.
This affects a wide spectrum of research and
practice, anywhere from basic research to health
care organization. Core examples of these close
associations are addressed in this book. Starting
with basic research, the first chapters cover
cancer development, mTOR inhibition, senescent
cells altering the tumor microenvironment, and
immune senescence affecting cancer vaccine
response. Taking into account the
multidisciplinarity of geriatric oncology, several
chapters focus on geriatric and oncologic aspects
in patient assessment, treatment options, nursing
and exercise programs. The book is rounded off by
a discussion on the impact of the metabolic
syndrome illustrating the interactions between
comorbidity and cancer and a chapter on
frailty.This book provides the reader with
insights that will hopefully foster his or her
reflection in their own research and practice to
further the development of this most exciting
field. Given the aging of the population worldwide
and the high prevalence of cancer, it is essential
reading not only for oncologists and geriatricians
but for all health practitioners.
  Comfort Theory and Practice Katharine
Kolcaba,2003 I am most excited and impressed with
the scope and focus of this work. As I began to
read it, I had trouble putting it down. It is
highly readable, engaging, all-inclusive, and most
informative. Jean Watson, RN, PhD, HNC, FAAN I am
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honored and delighted to recommend this text for
all nurses who cared for and care about patients.
from the Foreword by May Wykle, RN, PhD, FAAN This
book places comfort at the forefront of nursing
care, by presenting a carefully researched theory
of comfort that nurses can use as a framework for
practice. Engagingly written, the book combines a
first-person account of the development of the
theory with supporting research, and practical
information for its application. Kolcaba analyzes
the concept of comfort; describes its physical,
psychospiritual, environmental and sociocultural
components; evaluates its meaning in the many
different contexts in which health care occurs;
and describes how it can be measured. The appendix
includes comfort care questionnaires that can be
used with patients in many settings, and a comfort
scale that can be used with patients for a quick
assessment of comfort. Clinicians, researchers,
educators, and students will find this holistic
approach helpful in setting priorities and
parameters for patient care.
  Clinical Trials in Oncology, Third Edition
Stephanie Green,Jacqueline Benedetti,Angela
Smith,John Crowley,2012-05-09 The third edition of
the bestselling Clinical Trials in Oncology
provides a concise, nontechnical, and thoroughly
up-to-date review of methods and issues related to
cancer clinical trials. The authors emphasize the
importance of proper study design, analysis, and
data management and identify the pitfalls inherent
in these processes. In addition, the book has been
restructured to have separate chapters and
expanded discussions on general clinical trials
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issues, and issues specific to Phases I, II, and
III. New sections cover innovations in Phase I
designs, randomized Phase II designs, and
overcoming the challenges of array data. Although
this book focuses on cancer trials, the same
issues and concepts are important in any clinical
setting. As always, the authors use clear, lucid
prose and a multitude of real-world examples to
convey the principles of successful trials without
the need for a strong statistics or mathematics
background. Armed with Clinical Trials in
Oncology, Third Edition, clinicians and
statisticians can avoid the many hazards that can
jeopardize the success of a trial.
  Handbook of Neuro-Oncology Neuroimaging Herbert
B. Newton,2022-08-21 With treatment approaches and
the field of neuro-oncology neuroimaging changing
rapidly, this third edition of the Handbook of
Neuro-Oncology Neuroimaging is very relevant to
those in the field, providing a single-source,
comprehensive, reference handbook of the most up-
to-date clinical and technical information
regarding the application of neuroimaging
techniques to brain tumor and neuro-oncology
patients. This new volume will have updates on all
of the material from the second edition, and in
addition features several new important chapters
covering diverse topics such as imaging for the
use of Laser Interstitial Thermal Therapy,
advanced imaging techniques in radiation therapy,
therapeutic treatment fields, response assessment
in clinical trials, surgical planning of
neoplastic disease of the spine, and more.
Sections first overview neuro-oncological
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disorders before delving into the physics and
basic science of neuroimaging and great focus on
CT and MRI. The book then focuses on advances in
the neuroimaging of brain tumors and neuroimaging
of specific tumor types. There is also discussion
of neuroimaging of other neuro-oncological
syndromes. This book will serve as a resource of
background information to neuroimaging researchers
and basic scientists with an interest in brain
tumors and neuro-oncology. Summarizes
translational research on brain imaging for brain
tumors Discusses limitations of neuroimaging for
diagnosis and treatment Presents advanced imaging
technologies, including CT, MRI, and PET Contains
new coverage on Laser Interstitial Thermal
Therapy, radiation therapy, clinical trials, and
more
  Manual for Staging of Cancer American Joint
Committee on Cancer,1983
  Cancer Neurology in Clinical Practice David
Schiff,Santosh Kesari,Patrick C. Y. Wen,2008-07-11
Neuro-oncology has evolved substantially as a
clinical and research discipline over the past few
decades. Cancer Neurology in Clinical Practice:
Neurologic Complications of Cancer and its
Treatment, Second Edition provides clinicians from
various backgrounds and levels of training with a
reference to help focus the differential
diagnosis, treatment strategy, and management plan
for the cancer patient with neurologic symptoms
and findings. The volume begins with an overview
of the field of neuro-oncology and a review of the
role of neuroimaging in the diagnosis of neuro-
oncologic disease. Several chapters on
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interpretation and management of common neuro-
oncologic symptoms follow. Subsequent sections
contain chapters on the direct and indirect
neurologic complications of cancer as well as
complications of therapy. The final section
focuses on the spectrum and management of
neurologic disease in patients with cancer of
specific organs. Cancer Neurology in Clinical
Practice: Neurologic Complications of Cancer and
its Treatment, Second Edition is an important new
work that aims to broaden and deepen the
familiarity of clinicians with the range and
management of neuro-oncologic diseases in order to
improve the quality of care for cancer patients.
  Definition of Serious and Complex Medical
Conditions Institute of Medicine,Committee on
Serious and Complex Medical Conditions,1999-10-19
In response to a request by the Health Care
Financing Administration (HCFA), the Institute of
Medicine proposed a study to examine definitions
of serious or complex medical conditions and
related issues. A seven-member committee was
appointed to address these issues. Throughout the
course of this study, the committee has been aware
of the fact that the topic addressed by this
report concerns one of the most critical issues
confronting HCFA, health care plans and providers,
and patients today. The Medicare+Choice
regulations focus on the most vulnerable
populations in need of medical care and other
services-those with serious or complex medical
conditions. Caring for these highly vulnerable
populations poses a number of challenges. The
committee believes, however, that the current
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state of clinical and research literature does not
adequately address all of the challenges and
issues relevant to the identification and care of
these patients.
  Managing Cancer and Living Meaningfully Gary
Rodin,Sarah Hales,2021-04-27 Managing Cancer and
Living Meaningfully provides valuable insight into
the experience of patients and families living
with advanced cancer and describes a novel
psychotherapeutic approach to help them live
meaningfully, while also facing the threat of
mortality. Managing Cancer and Living
Meaningfully, also known by the acronym CALM, is a
brief supportive-expressive intervention that can
be delivered by a wide range of trained healthcare
providers as part of cancer care or early
palliative care. The authors provide an overview
of the clinical experience and research that led
to the development of CALM, a clear description of
the intervention, and a manualized guide to aid in
its delivery. Situated in the context of early
palliative care, this text is destined to be
become essential reading for healthcare
professionals engaged in providing psychological
support to patients and their families who face
the practical and profound problems of advanced
disease.
  Practical Management of Complex Cancer Pain
Manohar Sharma,Sanjeeva Gupta,Michael
Bennett,Karen Simpson,2014-02 Practical Management
of Complex Cancer Pain provides practical advice
on advanced pain management techniques for cancer
pains. Comprehensive case histories give readers
insight into the treatment of pain management.
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  Effect of Cancer On Quality of Life David
Osoba,2021-11-01 This book is comprised of
extensive reviews and instructional chapters that
discuss the quality of life in several aspects of
cancer. The first six chapters deal with
conceptual issues relating to measuring quality of
life in adult and pediatric populations with
cancer. The next five chapters provide practical
information on how to select quality-of-life
measures, the statistical analysis of trials,
economic evaluations to be considered, and some
possible abuses of quality-of-life measures. Five
chapters review the results of studies using
selected quality-of-life measures and provide
recent information on their performance. These are
followed by three chapters dealing with specific
issues relating to nausea and vomiting associated
with cancer therapy. Three chapters are devoted to
the problems of assessing and controlling pain in
patients who have cancer. There are also two
chapters that deal with the quality of life in
palliative care. Effect of Cancer on Quality of
Life is intended for all who have an interest in
measuring the quality of life in patients with
cancer. This includes investigators who are just
entering the field and can benefit from
instructions on how to conduct quality-of-life
research, as well as those who are experienced in
conducting this kind of research.
  How Doctors Think Jerome Groopman,2008-03-12 On
average, a physician will interrupt a patient
describing her symptoms within eighteen seconds.
In that short time, many doctors decide on the
likely diagnosis and best treatment. Often,



11

decisions made this way are correct, but at
crucial moments they can also be wrong—with
catastrophic consequences. In this myth-shattering
book, Jerome Groopman pinpoints the forces and
thought processes behind the decisions doctors
make. Groopman explores why doctors err and shows
when and how they can—with our help—avoid snap
judgments, embrace uncertainty, communicate
effectively, and deploy other skills that can
profoundly impact our health. This book is the
first to describe in detail the warning signs of
erroneous medical thinking and reveal how new
technologies may actually hinder accurate
diagnoses. How Doctors Think offers direct,
intelligent questions patients can ask their
doctors to help them get back on track. Groopman
draws on a wealth of research, extensive
interviews with some of the country’s best
doctors, and his own experiences as a doctor and
as a patient. He has learned many of the lessons
in this book the hard way, from his own mistakes
and from errors his doctors made in treating his
own debilitating medical problems. How Doctors
Think reveals a profound new view of twenty-first-
century medical practice, giving doctors and
patients the vital information they need to make
better judgments together.
  The Quality of Life of Cancer Patients Neil K.
Aaronson,J. Beckmann,1987
  Internal Medicine Issues in Palliative Cancer
Care David Hui,Eduardo Bruera,2014 This text
reviews the management of the main internal
medicine issues as palliative care and hospice
teams progressively become primary care providers.
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Through a prognosis-based framework, the book
provides a practical approach to maximizing
comfort and quality of life while minimizing
aggressive investigations and therapies for
patients with life-limiting disease
  Cancer on Trial Peter Keating,Alberto
Cambrosio,2014-04-18 There were no medical
oncologists until a few decades ago. In the early
1960s, not only were there no such specialists,
many practitioners regarded the treatment of
terminally-ill cancer patients with heroic courses
of chemotherapy as highly questionable. Physicians
loath to assign patients randomly to competing
treatments also expressed their outright
opposition to the randomized clinical trials that
were then relatively rare. And yet today these
trials form the basis of medical oncology. How did
such a spectacular change occur? How did medical
oncology move from a non-entity and in some
regards a reviled practice to the central position
it now occupies in modern medicine? Cancer on
Trial answers these questions by exploring how
practitioners established a new style of practice,
at the center of which lies the cancer clinical
trial.
  Cancer Care Quality Measures ,2006
  Multidisciplinary Approach to Surgical Oncology
Patients M. D. Ray,2022-03-17 The book covers the
basic concept of surgical and oncosurgical
disciplines as a whole, as well as the management
of surgical patients from pre-op preparation to
discharge, i.e., all the basics needed for a
successful outcome for oncosurgical patients. It
covers surgical safety, the consumer protection
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act, medico-legal aspects, the importance of
documentation, research and publications, and
managing complications. The respective chapters
cover pre-operative, intra-operative, and ICU
management of cancer patients, based on a multi-
disciplinary approach. Additionally, they
highlight recent advances in surgical oncology and
so-called incurable cancers. Edited and written by
an interdisciplinary team of experts in oncology
and palliative care, the book is intended as a
clinically useful guide to the overlapping topics
of pain management in cancer patients and the
treatment of cancer in patients with multiple co-
morbidities like cardiovascular, respiratory
disease, hypertension and diabetes mellitus. Given
its scope, it will benefit multi-disciplinary
oncologists, pain, palliative and intensive care
experts, as well as students of surgical
disciplines, from MBBS, MS and DNB, to MRCS, MCh
and FRCS.
  Prognostic Factors in Cancer Paul Hermanek,Mary
K. Gospodarowicz,Donald E. Henson,Robert V.P.
Hutter,Leslie H. Sobin,2012-12-06 M. K.
Gospodarowicz, P. Hermanek, and D. E. Henson
Attention to innovations in cancer treatment has
tended to eclipse the importance of prognostic
assessment. However, the recognition that
prognostic factors often have a greater impact on
outcome than available therapies and the
proliferation of biochemical, molecular, and
genetic markers have resulted in renewed interest
in this field. The outcome in patients with cancer
is determined by a combination of numerous
factors. Presently, the most widely recognized are
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the extent of disease, histologic type of tumor,
and treatment. It has been known for some time
that additional factors also influence outcome.
These include histologic grade, lymphatic or
vascular invasion, mitotic index, performance
status, symptoms, and most recently genetic and
biochemical markers. It is the aim of this volume
to compile those prognostic factors that have
emerged as important determinants of outcome for
tumors at various sites. This compilation
represents the first phase of a more extensive
process to integrate all prognostic factors in
cancer to further enhance the prediction of
outcome following treatment. Certain issues
surround ing the assessment and reporting of
prognostic factors are also considered. Importance
of Prognostic Factors Prognostic factors in cancer
often have an immense influence on outcome, while
treatment often has a much weaker effect. For
example, the influence of the presence of lymph
node involvement on survival of patients with
metastatic breast cancer is much greater than the
effect of adjuvant treatment with tamoxifen in the
same group of patients [5].
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